
Tracy, Mary 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Sullins, Nan 
Monday, June 23, 2014 5:15PM 
Tracy, Mary 

Subject: FW: Comment to Proposed change to RPC 1.2 

Hi Mary: 

Please post. 

Thanks, 
Nan 

From: vlaparker@aol.com [vlaparker@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 5:07 PM 
To: AOC DL - Rules Comments 
Subject: Comment to Proposed change to RPC 1.2 

Re: Court rule proposal to RPC 1.2 

This proposal is identifying the proposition that the law is optional. Our governmental system actually includes 
a democratic process for changing or modifying the law. Non-enforcement of a law does not constitute a 
change in the law. Until that happens, this proposal is unacceptable and it is very worrisome that the courts 
would decide to disregard the law. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Yield 
Vicki Lee Anne Parker, 
Attorney at Law 
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